December 30, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chief

. Operating Reactors Branch No. 5
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20855

Subject: State and Local Government Radlological Emergency
Response Plans
R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-244

Dear Mr., Crutchfield:

In response to 10 CFR Section 50.54 (s)(1), enclosed are ten
copies of the radiological emergency response plans for the State of New
York and for Wayne and Monroe Counties. The two county plans cover
the emergency planning zone for plume exposure of approximately 10
mile radius around Ginna. Three copies of each plan are also being
provided to the Director, Region I Cffice, Inspection and Enforcement.

In-our review of these plans, which were received only recently,
we noted that the county plans are indicated to be drafts. We have been
assured by governmental officials that these plans, as received, are no
longer in draft ferm and are being submitted to the Federal Emergency
Management Agency as the State and County plans.

We have also noted that a number of commitments are made in the
State and Local plans for actions to be taken by RG&E. We have not yet
agreed to accept these commitments and will be discussing them with
governmental authcrities in the near future.

Very truly yours, \\\OO
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